Mini - Letfer for Winchester Grange #74

Anybody want some snhow? It's being

given away - you know anything that's
FREE goes fast!

Be interesting to see how Groundhogs
and Valentines combine in the program
tonite - quite a combination, Sara.
Thank you to Ramona for the
refreshments.

Next meeting, February 22 is entitled
Presidents and Sue has refreshments.

Sue & Todd have had quite a time with
the ice build up on the roof of the hall.
Thank goodness for their concern and
dedication. Let's hope further snow that
we may get will come in lesser degrees
and amounts!

You may have known this but in case not

- perhaps you saw that Darleen Andrews
(Jewiss) died last week. A former very
active grange member, Darleen was one
of the "younger grangers".

Louise Warren has a new eye doctor
whom she likes very much - he gave her

the good news that he thinks he can save

her bad eye and even just the hope
makes a difference - We hope so, too,
Louise.

w&M %ﬁw)&

AL AL S T -

February 8, 2011

@

FLASH!!!
As of today. 67 members have paid
their dues to Winchester and 9 have
paid Pomona. We have received
approximately $175 in donations. Of
those who have paid - 9 of those are
from Golden Sheaf members. Thank
you. Long way to go but bit by bit the
treasury is improving. Have you paid
your dues yet?

Understand that Angie Bolus was at
Litchfield Wood Health Care for a little
while, but may be home by now.

Community Service - How about picking
up littler along the road? Want to do it
now? Why not? How about clipping
current coupons so people can check
these at each meeting and take what
they can use.

Had 3 generations in my room the other
day - Grandma Beadie Broggi; her
granddaughter, Holly Marchand
Cassaday and Holly's daughter,
Alexandria. Nice ---

Also, Sandy Phillips, grandma, her
daughter, Pam and grandson Connor.
Small world!

Where is the Green? Under the snow.
And doesn't the gazebo look beautiful?
That's it for tonite ---

Marion




